
 

 

In the table below are the National Curriculum Times Tables 

expectations for each year group. Over the summer break, please 

ensure you practise the relevant times tables so you are ready for 

the new academic year. 

 

Expectations for times tables for each year group: 

 

By the end of 

Year 2  

New Yr 3 children should 

practise these regularly 

Count in multiples of 

2, 5, 10 

By the end of 

Year 3 

New Yr 4 children should 

practise these regularly 

Recall and use 

multiples of 2,3,4,5,8, 

10  

By the end of 

Year 4 

New Yr 5 children should 

practise these regularly 

Recall and use 

multiples of all tables 

up to 12 X 12 

By the end of 

Year 5 

New Yr 6 children should 

practise these regularly 

Recall and use 

multiples of all tables 

up to 12 X 12 
 

Don’t forget you can continue to practise your times tables using 

“Times Tables Rockstars” using your existing Logins/Passwords. 

New Year 3 children - Go to the Roe Green Junior School Website 

for more useful maths links to help you with your practise - 

https://www.rgjs.brent.sch.uk/useful-links 

https://www.rgjs.brent.sch.uk/useful-links

